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Wednesday 2nd May 2018

Regarding proposed boundary changes to the suburb of Flemington from
Melbourne to Maribyrnong.

| object to the proposed changes that Flemington be moved to the federal
government seat of Maribyrnong. Reasons include:

1. The suburbs of Flemington and Kensington have geographic, historic and
demographic connections. The connection has already been ignored due to
both local and state boundary changes in the past.

2. If the boundary were to be moved, there would be no guarantee that the
interests of the local community would be properly represented. Why try to
fix something that is not broken?

3. Flemington is very different demographically compared to the other areas
that the seat of Maribyrnong.



